
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A course aimed at Young People 13+ on how to deliver Scouting’s key messages, through 
a variety of media channels. 

If you have stories to tell about the amazing Scouting experiences you have had and want 
to share these locally and nationally, then this course is perfect for you! 

We are looking for Explorers to find, write and share the good news stories in their Districts 
with the rest of the County and members of the public. 

 

 

• Date:  Saturday 4th – Sunday 5th November 2017 

• Start:  Arrive from 09:00 on Saturday. 

• Finish:  Depart from 14:45 on Sunday. 

• Location: Nyeri Centre, Raywell Park, Riplingham Rd, HU16 5YL. 

• Food and indoor accommodation will be provided. 

 

 
SSU is a media and presentation skills course, run locally by experienced staff and 
volunteers from Scout Headquarters. The course is delivered through a sequence of 
sessions, teaching you new skills and techniques, which you will then put into practice on 
the second day.  

Building on the Scout Association’s commitment to placing young people at the heart of 
communications, it aims to equip Explorer Scouts with the necessary skills and practical 
experience to talk confidently and effectively about Scouting to a variety of internal and 
external audiences.  

The course is an intensive two days, but focuses on learning by doing, allowing you to 
develop your skills through practical experiences. All you need to bring is your personal 
Scouting experiences and we will help you to turn these into stories showing the best of 
what Scouting has to offer! 

The evening entertainment on Saturday night will be Bonfire Night themed, with the 
opportunity to chat with the County Media Team on how you would like to get involved in 
promoting Scouting in Humberside. 

 

 



 

 
Sleeping bag   Change of clothes (casual)  Pen and paper 

Nightwear   Scout necker    Outdoor clothing (warm coat) 

Wash Kit   Indoor and Outdoor shoes  Personal medication 

Your short presentation to complete to Participant Task. 

 

 
If you have any questions or queries about the weekend, then please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch via: depdc@blacktoftbeacon-scouts.org.uk 
 
There is no cost to Young People attending the course, so to book on just complete the 
Young Person Health Form and send it to Rachael (DCC Programme) at: 

Rachael Macadam 
17 Astral Close 
Hessle 
HU13 9DE 
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